
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
FSS/ENF/17/011 - Local Authority Enforcement Monitoring System (LAEMS) 
returns 2016-17 – Update 2 
 
Thank you to all local authorities that have uploaded and signed off your annual data 

on food hygiene and standards activity onto the Local Authority Enforcement 

Monitoring System (LAEMS), the deadline for which was 31 May 2017.  97% of 

Scottish Local Authorities uploaded and signed off data for hygiene and standards by 

the deadline and 100% of Scottish Local Authorities have now subsequently 

uploaded and signed off data for hygiene and standards.  

 

As advised in FSS/ENF/17/011 FSA will be publishing the data received by the 

original deadline on the FSA’s website shortly. This first set of data will include a 

note to explain which Local Authorities’ data is missing.  Data subsequently received 

up to the end of June will then be included in an update to this data.  

As always, if you have any specific technical queries that are not covered in the 

comprehensive LAEMS user guidance, please email the LAEMS team 

(laems@foodstandards.gsi.gov.uk).   

 
Kind Regards 
 
Marion 
 
 

Marion McArthur 
Head of Audit 
Food Standards Scotland 
Pilgrim House 
Old Ford Road 
Aberdeen 
AB11 5RL 
 
07876131646 
 

Please note that I work part time - Monday to Wednesday 
 

marion.mcarthur@fss.scot 
foodstandards.gov.scot 
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